CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
JOSEPH A. CURTATONE
MAYOR

STaN Koty RICHARD WILLETTE
COMMISSIONER DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

May 13, 2010

Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone
Somerville City Hall

93 Highland Ave.
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

The Department of Public Works has a contract with the engineering firm, Design
Consultants, for the engineering and design support for the Somerville Avenue Project
(Contract #98-032). An extension is required by the Board of Aldermen to extend a
contact beyond the three year. I request your approval for an extension of this contract to
August 31, 2011. '

Respectfully Submitted,

Stan Koty
DPW Commissioner
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